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We the SBDM Council Members, agree to have the Watson Lane 
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Jefferson County.,._. 
Public Schools It 1 i \. ® 

Shaping the Future 

As current PTA president of Watson Lane Elementary, I support and endorse the request to 

have our playground named after retired principal Dr. Rosemarie Young. It has been an honor serving 

and working with her over the past 28 years. 

Cherlyn Wagner 

PTA 

Watson Lane Eleme.ntary 
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August 12, 2013 

Jefferson County Public Schools 
Van Hoose Education Center 
3332 Newburg Road 
Louisville, KY 40218 

Dear Board Members, 

When I was asked to write a letter of endorsement for Dr. Young, I was so pleased 
to finally get a chance to acknowledge her accomplishments and leadership skills. 

I have worked with Dr. Young for more than a decade Qn numerous projects. She 

has always eliminated barriers with ease and approached the next obstacle with 
enthusiasm. 

After 28 years of complete dedication to Watson Lane Elementary School and the 
surrounding community, it is a well-deserved honor for her to have the new 
Watson Lane Elementary playground bear her name. 

Best Regards, 

Mike Kirkland 
General Manager, 
LG&E Mill Creek Generating Station 
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August 12, 2013 

Jefferson County A 
Public Schools ({~11 r~l\® 

Shaping the Future 

As current principal of Watson Lane Elementary, I support and endorse the request to have our 

playground name·d after retired principal Dr. Rosemarie Young. 

Joshua Williams 

Principal 

Watson Lane Elementary 



June 3, 2013 

To Whom It May Concern; 

I am a former student and current parent of Watson lane Elementary. I have enjoyed being able to 

share the leadership that was before me with Mrs. Rosemarie Young, now Dr. Young, with my two 

daughters. She was my principal in 1985 and has continued to help the growth of the school within the 

community. 

I feel that it would be great to honor Dr. Young for all she has done over the last 28 years in naming the 

new Playground in her name. It reminds us that she was someone who helped with the growth of 

children into the adults that have continued to live and work in the Valley Station community today. Dr. 

Young has worked very hard during her 28 years as principal, and has left a special place in many 

students and parents' hearts. 

So again I would love to see Dr. Rosemarie Young's memory be carried on in the naming of the 

playground. Her kindness and respect for the staff, students and community has gone above and 

beyond for many years. 

Sincerely, 

Watson lane Elementary Parent 
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